
9725 W Gull Lake Drive, Richland, MI 49083 

August 14, 2021 

MICHIGAN SECTION PGA 
15600 CHANDLER RD, BATH, MI  48808 

 

Dear Michigan Section, 

It is with great respect that I ask for your vote to be the next secretary for our great section. As 

the current tournament chair, I feel we have great leadership and can get the ball rolling toward 

a strong future for our members. With a first focus on member retention and doing our part to 

ensure the future strength of the PGA brand. A second focus in continuing the lead of the 

current board by helping to build tournament participation and playing opportunities for all 

members and associates.  

RESPECTFULLY,  

DANIEL A.  URBAN 
 
HEAD GOLF PROFESSIONAL 
GULL LAKE COUNTRY CLUB 


